
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 4:15:52 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 3:06 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-16

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Tony Saunders

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I would like to gather a better understanding of the large increase in costs of my Hydro bill 1102 Foxhollow Dr
Kennisis Lake.  Already, I pay over $2,000 for a seasonal property that is only used 5 months a year.  Electricity is
barely used since we BBQ most of the season, and it is light until 10pm in
the season.     Is the cost increase as a result of debt repayment?  If so
why are the seasonal residents responsible for repayment of past mistakes by previous governments?  or is this as a
result of general operations, maintenance, fix asset infrastructure required to maintain the operations.
Please also comment as to why for the same operations the bills in Quebec are a quarter of what they are in Ontario .

-- Attachment --




